Jane Rasely

From: Tori Withington <toriwithington@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 5, 2018 10:45 AM

To: City Admin

Cc: Ron Peltier; Rasham Nassar; Leslie Schneider; Kol Medina; Joe Deets; Matthew Tirman
Subject: Proposed Madison Ave Developments

| am concerned about the lack of low income housing available in the 5 developments being proposed. From what | can
see there is little or no low "affordable" housing. Considering the density of these projects shouldn't at least 10% of the
units be reasonably priced?

We have a chance to avoid what has happened in Seattle - over building without concern for all incomes resulting in a
growing homeless population ...

Thank-You,

Tori
189 A Wallace Way NE

"Be the good you feel is missing from the world. If we can all do that, then it's not missing at all."
S Withington

Tori Withington, (206) 940-7640
ORGANIZING, RIGHT-SIZING, RELOCATION ASSISTANCE & MORE
toriwithington.com




